June 25, 2023

To: Mayor and Council, City of London

From: Patricia Almost, Environmental Stewardship Action and Community

**Advisory Committee** 

I sincerely regret that, due to significant personal and family reasons, I have had to limit my engagement and participation with the Environmental Stewardship Action and Community Advisory Committee (ESACAC) over the last few months.

I have continued to review all documents provided to me and continue to have confidence that my extensive experience with London based environmentally-related issues provide me with valuable insights to share with the committee, Council and the community.

However, considering ongoing efforts by Council to fill available seats on various Community Advisory Committees, I believe that this provides an opportunity to replace me.

Therefore, I request Council consider and approve my resignation.

I thank my colleagues for their support. I wish them the best in pursuing the mandate of the ESACAC and I regret my absence over the last few months.

My best regards to all.

Sincerely, Patricia Almost